CCS NEWSLETTER

Sept. 15th, 2010

"Show me your ways, O Lord, teach me your paths; guide me in your truth and teach me, for you are God my Savior, and my hope is in you all day long." Psalm 25: 4-5

UPCOMING EVENTS:

Sept. 16th 6:30pm Orientation/Open House

Sept. 24th 9am-noon K4&K5 Field Trip

Sept. 30th 9am PICTURE DAY!

OPEN HOUSE TOMORROW!

Parents, please join as tomorrow evening, Thursday, Sept. 16th at 6:30pm in the large auditorium for an informational parent/teacher orientation. We then will have "Open House" in the classrooms. Come see what your child is learning!

K4 & K5 Field Trip Friday, Sept. 24th

All K4 & K5 students will be going on a field trip to the Mudgy & Millie Trail next Friday! All parents who would like to join in are welcome and encouraged.

REMINDER: PE is on Mondays. Please make sure your children are wearing correct shoes and appropriate clothing (no skirts or dresses). Shorts must be knee length. Thank you!

SEPTEMBER'S MONTHLY PAYMENT WAS DUE BY THE 10TH. WE WILL WAIVE THE LATE FEE THIS MONTH IF PAID BY THE END OF THIS WEEK. ©